
Thank you for  your generosity in supporting the University of Hartford.

With your support, we are able to sustain our success as a private university 
with a public purpose and develop programs that provide our students with 
the foundation for both professional and personal growth. Whether they  
concentrate in the arts, business, communication, education, engineering and 
technology, the health professions, or the liberal arts, University of Hartford 
students are both nurtured and challenged. Nationally recognized curricula 
and leading-edge programs and faculty shape the educational experience of 
our students and prepare them for the opportunities they will face beyond 
the campus.

Gifts such as yours make their success possible. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Christine E. Adams 
Director of Advancement Services

P 860.768.2407     cadams@hartford.edu
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for this gift. For federal income tax purposes, we recommend that you keep this receipt for at least 5 years.

	 Date processed:
	 Amount:
Tax deductible amount:
	 Credited to:


